
Administrative Update on the Auditor's Dashboard

RECOMMENDATION

That the June 17, 2022, Office of the City Manager report OCM01302, be received for
information.

Report Purpose

Information only.

Council is being informed of the status of audit recommendations that are more than six
months overdue.

Executive Summary

● This report provides the status of audit recommendations that are more than six months
overdue.

● As of May 27, 2022, there are no recommendations that are more than six months overdue.

REPORT
As of May 27, 2022, there are no audit recommendations that are more than six months overdue.
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